
March 23, 2023

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

Whatever form of Spring Break you have planned, be it a trip South to
warmer temperatures, a series of day trips to see new attractions, or a
staycation, we wish you happy times with your kids, family, and friends!
Our kids really do store up the time you spend with them during these
breaks, and the individual attention you give them gets stored in their
memory banks for all time. 

We all remember the times we bugged our parents nonstop to watch us
try to impress them with some newly mastered skill. Our kids are still
wired to want us to observe them and encourage them even as they get
older and begin to assert their independence. They want us to be in
tune with their growth and to support them in finding their best selves.

Our relationships with our kids and families are a blessing, and they
grow and thrive with quality time and attention. 

Have a wonderful Spring Break!

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools

SUPERINTENDENTSUPERINTENDENT  
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

March 23, 2023March 23, 2023

www.gulllakecs.org

Updates

Spring Break is March 27th-
March 31st. 

School resumes Monday,
April 3rd.

Class of 2027 Freshman
Orientation is Thursday, April
6th at 7pm at GLHS.


